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Question:  

 

a) When will the TGA be establishing the 1800 phone number for medicinal cannabis?  

b) How many staff will be allocated to the hotline? 

c) How much funding has been allocated to the hotline?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) The medicinal cannabis 1800 phone number was established on 22 February 2017 and 

as at 29 May 2017 there have been 54 calls to date.  

 

b) There are 2 full time staff allocated to the medicinal cannabis patient access area of the 

Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA) and part of their role is answering the 1800 

medicinal cannabis phone number.  

 

c) Given the relatively low number of calls, dedicated funding has not been required to 

date.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


